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26th April 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

I am thrilled to share this incredibly exciting news with you. Following a rigorous
inspection process by OFSTED (Office for Standards in Education, Children's Services and
Skills), I am delighted to inform you that our school has, once again, been given the
highest grade possible and has been judged to be Outstanding!

This achievement is a testament to the hard work, dedication, and collaboration of our
entire school community – pupils, staff, parents and governors alike; as well as the efforts
of our colleagues across our wider organisation The Spring Partnership Trust. It reflects
the commitment to excellence that we strive for every day in providing the best possible
education and support for our pupils and families. The Ofsted report praises the
outstanding curriculum and quality of teaching and learning across all subjects,
highlighting the approaches employed by our teachers to engage and inspire our pupils at
Midfield.

Furthermore, the findings recognise the exceptional progress and achievements of our
pupils, both academically and personally. In addition to academic excellence, the report
acknowledges the inclusive and supportive environment fostered within our school,
where every student is valued, respected, and encouraged to reach their full potential.
The dedication of our staff to the well-being and development of each child has been
duly recognised and commended.

Maintaining an Outstanding rating is a significant achievement for any school, but for us it
also serves as motivation to continue striving for excellence in everything we do.
Together, we will build upon this success and continue to provide the highest quality
education for our pupils, preparing them not only for academic success but also for the
challenges and opportunities they will encounter in the future.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you, our parents/carers, for your
unwavering support and partnership in your child's education journey. Your involvement,
encouragement, and engagement play a crucial role in the success of our school, and we
are immensely grateful for your ongoing support.
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I encourage you to read the full Ofsted report, which will be made available on our school
website www.midfield.bromley.sch.uk and to celebrate this remarkable achievement
with us.

A full link to the report can be found by clicking on this link. Alternatively, please visit our
website, click ‘Our Outcomes’ and then ‘Ofsted Report 2024’.

If you have any questions or would like further information, please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Once again, thank you for your continued support, and let us celebrate this wonderful
achievement together!

Warm regards,

Mr D Osborn BA (HONS) NPQH
Headteacher
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